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PASTORAL TEAM

Rev. Peter Ciallella

pciallella@hamiltondiocese.com

medical emergency email

pciallella@hotmail.ca

Mary Rumble, Office Administrator

parishoffice@blessedsacramentparish.ca

Marjorie Brimo, Volunteer Coordinator

Churchvolunter@gmail.com

For further information see the volunteer commitment 

forms in the main foyer of the church and or contact 

Marjorie Brimo.

Pearl Szabo, Hall Manager

blessedsacramenthall@gmail.com

Call 519-449-5131, or 519-449-2811.  Our auxiliary 

provides catering for all occasions at reasonable prices.  

NEW PARISHIONERS

We welcome new parishioners!  Registration forms are 

available at the entrance of the church and at the parish office.

ARRANGING A WEDDING

A minimum of 6 months preparation, which includes a 

Marriage Preparation course is required for all couples 

wishing to be married in Hamilton Diocese.

PRAYER LINE

Sylvia Miller 519-449-3668 or Linda Bennett 519-449-2986.

St. Vincent de Paul: 519-865-1562 (Please Leave a Message)

OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday to Friday 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

LORD'S DAY MASSES
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Burford

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. Burford

             11:30 a.m. Scotland

WEEKDAY MASSES
Burford:  Tues. 7:00 p.m.

Burford:  Wed. to Fri. - 8:30 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday: 4:15 to 4:45 p.m. or by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
Application forms are available at the entrance of the 

church. Please fill in and place in collection basket or 

drop off at office. Once received Fr. Peter will contact 

you.

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK
Anointing of the sick in home or hospital can be 

arranged by calling the parish office.  Whenever 

possible, please call before any situation becomes 

critical. 

HOLY ORDERS/RELIGIOUS VOCATION
Individuals wishing to explore a vocation to the 

priesthood, permanent diaconate or the religious life 

are encouraged to speak to the Pastor or see the 

vocations website at www.vocationinfo.ca

CATHOLIC FUNERALS
It is customary to celebrate the funeral of a Catholic 

with a Funeral Liturgy in the parish church.  Please call 

the Funeral Home or the Parish at time of need.  The 

time of funeral must be confirmed by the Pastor.

SICK & HOMEBOUND
If you know someone who is homebound and would like 

to receive communion please contact the parish office.

CHILDREN'S LITURGY OF THE WORD.  Sun.9:30 a.m.

For the young children of the parish.  The children's 

liturgy is an opportunity for children to celebrate the 

Liturgy of the Word at a level they can understand.

The Roman Catholic Communities of

BLESSED SACRAMENT PARISH, BURFORD &
ST. ANTHONY DANIEL PARISH, SCOTLAND

Office at:   181 King Street, P.O. Box 219,  Burford ON, N0E 1A0

Telephone 519-449-5143       www.burfordscotlandcatholic.ca       Fax 519-449-3525

Twin City Realty, Inc., Brokerage
Independently owned and operated

DAN DIGNARD - Sales Representative
Bus 519-756-8111  Res 519-449-5005

Cell 519-732-6325
dan.dignard@sympatico.ca

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

brantford lawn & garden
Snapper • Toro • Echo • Ariens • Country Clipper

Snow Blowers  •  Tractors  •  Tillers

Zero Turns  •  Walk Mowers

Chainsaws  •  Gas Trimmers

4 King St. Burford   519 752 4353
www.brantfordlawn&garden.com

Blessed SacramentBlessed Sacrament
Parish HallParish Hall

Weddings, Bridal Showers
Baptismal Parties,

Baby Showers
Full Catering Service
~ Dates Available ~

Blessed Sacrament Parish
Auxiliary

181 King St.
Call Pearl Szabo
519-449-5131 or

519-449-2811
www.blessedsacramenthall.ca

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

DONATE
VOLUNTEER

SEEK HELP • SHOP
Serving our

neighbours in need

ssvpbrant@gmail.com
Visit our new Thrift Store:

143 Wellington St. at Clarence, Brantford

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Leonard
Your Real Estate Partner
"Thinking of Selling or Buying"

519-209-1531
Leonard Fazari Sales Representative

fazari@sutton.com
www.leonardfazari.com

Sutton Team Realty Inc. Brokerage
Office  519-756-8811

Hearing Tests
Hearing Aid Services
Hearing Healthcare

300 Grand River St. N.
Paris  519-442-5550

99 Wayne Gretzky Pkwy.
Brantford  519-751-7096 x2517

Hair • Waxing • Nails
Mani • Pedi

Gift Certificates available
118 King St.

226-659-0699

Burford            
    NAILS & HAIR

Fresh Food.
Friendly Neighbours.

107-109 King St.

519-449-5666

Carpet • Vinyl • Tile
Laminate • Hardwood

Service Installation

63 King St.    519-449-2362
www.richscarpet.ca

               International
Ontario Ltd

Auto, Home, Business, Insurance

330 West St.   519-759-0033
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  WORSHIP IN OUR PARISH   

Liturgical Calendar 
 

Tuesday, August 20 
7:00 p.m. Mass 

John Schenning offered by Karl & Joan Hepp 
Wednesday, August 21 

8:30 a.m. Mass 
Shawn de Swart offered by Henrica Hoogstraten & 

Family 
Thursday, August 22 

8:30 a.m. Mass 
Intentions of Ed Ozog offered by Josephine Ozog 

Friday, August 23 
11:00 a.m. Mass 

Closing Mass for Vacation Bible School 
Michael Miller offered by Joe & Sylvia Miller 

Saturday, August 24 
Twenty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 

5:00 p.m.  Mass 
Antonio Ciallella offered by the Family 

Sunday, August 25 
Twenty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 

9:30 a.m.   Mass 
Elysia Osztrovics offered by Violet Osztrovics & 

Family 
7:00 p.m. 

Spanish Mass for Migrant Workers 
For All Our Parishioners (Both Parishes) 

 

Sanctuary Candle for the Intentions of the Ciallella 
Family 

 

   We Are Stewards     

 

On-Line Giving/E-Tithing for 
July, 2019 ………………………………$  1,135.00 
Weekend Contributions   ……………….$   1,850.00 
 

 

PARISH NEWS 
 

Summer Office Hours:  During the months of July 
and August, the office will be closed on Friday.  
Summer Office hours will be Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Thursday, 9:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m., unless indicated 
otherwise. 
Vacation Bible School for children between the ages 
of 5-12, August 19-23, 2019.   
Spanish Mass for Migrant Farmworkers: Sunday, 
August 25 at 7:00 p.m. Thank you to the volunteers 
from the Hall who will be hosting the social 
afterwards.   
Bicycle Program: A local, non-for-profit agency is 
doing outreach for the migrant farm workers.  A 
request was made for decent, second hand bicycles.  If 
you would like to donate a bicycle, please contact the 
Parish Office.  
Pilgrimage 2020: Fr. Peter will lead a Pilgrimage to 
Poland, Hungary, Austria and Oberammergau, 
Germany from May 14-20, 2020.  Please pick up a 
brochure for more information.  Register now to secure 
your place.  There will be an orientation meeting on 
Sunday, September 8 at 3:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall. 
Summer Months: Summer is a wonderful time to 
spend with families and friends, and for fun and 
relaxation.  But let us not forget to honour the Lord on 
Sunday – wherever we may be.   And please continue 
to support the Parish through your weekly 
contribution.  Have a blessed summer!    

 
Wi Fi Password for the Parish Hall is: 

5194495131 
Please remember your parish in your will! 

News in the Diocese 
Feast of St. Rocco: This annual celebration will take 
place at St. Pius X Church in Brantford, beginning 
with Mass at 1:00 pm followed by the procession 
this Sunday.  Following the procession there will be a 
social gathering and sale of tasty Italian food in the 
Parish Hall.  This year our own Pastor, Fr. Peter, will 
be the guest Presider and Homilist.   

AUGUST 18, 2019 
     
Brant Catholic Women’s League Communion 
Luncheon: Brant Region C.W.L. Communion 
Luncheon will be held on Sunday, September 29th at 
Our Lady of the Assumption Church. Save the date. 
This event will begin with Mass at 11:00 am followed 
by lunch at 1:00 pm. Tickets are $25 per person. 
 

 ST. ANTHONY DANIEL 
 

 

Liturgical Calendar 
Sunday, August 25 

Twenty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 
11:30 a.m. Mass 

James Stark offered by Dana & Family (first 
anniversary) 

Scotland/Oakland Cemetery Decoration Day 
Service: Sunday, September 1 at 2:30 p.m. at St. 
Anthony Daniel.  We are honoured to host this annual 
service again, and this year it will be a joint celebration 
for Scotland and Oakland for the first time.  Following 
the service we will have a reception in the Hall.  
Pilgrimage 2020: Fr. Peter will lead a Pilgrimage to 
Poland, Hungary, Austria and Oberammergau, 
Germany from May 14-20, 2020.  Please pick up a 
brochure for more information.  Register now to secure 
your place.  There will be an orientation meeting on 
Sunday, September 8 at 3:00 p.m. at the Blessed 
Sacrament Parish Hall. 
Bicycle Program: A local, non-for-profit agency is 
doing outreach for the migrant farm workers.  A 
request was made for decent, second hand bicycles.  If 
you would like to donate a bicycle, please contact the 
Parish Office. 
Summer Months: Summer is a wonderful time to 
spend with families and friends, and for fun and 
relaxation.  But let us not forget to honour the Lord on 
Sunday – wherever we may be.   And please continue 
to support the Parish through your weekly 
contribution.  Have a blessed summer! 
Contributions …………………       $      416.20 
 

 
Dear Parishioners: 
This week will mark another exciting time for the life 
of the Parish: Vacation Bible School or Camp for 
children between the ages of 5-12. This year’s theme 
will be The Sky’s the Limit – with God all things are 
possible!  This will be the second time that such a 
program will be offered at Blessed Sacrament. A 
number of other churches in the area have offered this 
program year to year, but it is wonderful to see that we 
will be offering a Catholic summer program. This will 
allow the children a beautiful experience of community 
and faith. 
Such a program could not be possible without the 
support of the parents and their children. We have tried 
to encourage as many families as possible by offering a 
low-cost, half day camp experience. As parents know, 
other camp programs can run upwards of $300 or more 
for the entire week. We have only asked for $25 for the 
entire week, plus a family rate for 3 or more children. 
We must also be thankful for the numerous volunteers 
who have offered their services. Without their 
dedication and care, this program could not be 
possible.  
Please offer special prayers for the success of this 
year’s Vacation Bible School at Blessed Sacrament.  
As we build on our experience, my hope is that this 
program will become a yearly tradition that will 
continue to draw more children.  
May the children who will participate this week 
experience the joy and fun of being together, sharing 
their faith and a spirit of community and fellowship.  
And may our dedicated group of volunteers also feel 
blessed in the work they are doing.  If you wish to 
participate please join us for the closing Mass on 
Friday, August 23 at 11:00 am. I wish you all the very 
best! 
God bless, 
Fr. Peter Ciallella  
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